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Brief Summary 
 
This report provides an update on the work that has taken place to date, how the wider 
engagement has been sought and to receive feedback.  
 
Recommendation 
 
The Health and Wellbeing Board is asked to: 
  
Engage and give thoughts/comments on the Fuller Draft Delivery Framework and process 
to date.  
 

 
Detail 
 
Dr Fuller produced a stocktake report in May 2022, Lancashire and South Cumbria 
Integrated Care Board (ICB) are creating a response, in the way of a collaborative 
delivery framework. From this framework action will be taken to work with system 
wide partners in implementing and making the required changes to achieve the 
recommendations within the report.   
 
List of background papers 
 
Dr Fuller Stocktake Report - https://www.england.nhs.uk/publication/next-steps-for-
integrating-primary-care-fuller-stocktake-report/ 
 

Corporate Priorities: 
Delivering Better Services; 
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